
COMMUNITY MEETING:  Parents, PTA and School Commu-

nity Council are all invited to meet with Alpine School District 

on Thursday, November 19th @ Westfield Elementary in 

room #144 from 10:00-11:00 a.m. The purpose of the 

meeting is to share the 2011 Bond Accountability Report. 

They will also share growth projections and ask for feedback 

on how to proceed with a possible future bond and other 

ideas regarding our growth challenges.  
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Upcoming Calendar Events 

October 

26-30– Red Ribbon Week 

30– Halloween Costume Parade, 9:30 am 

 

November 

4– Chick Fil-A Night, 5-8 pm 

19— Community Meeting (see below) 

President’s Message 

Dear Westfield Parents and Teachers, 

Fall in here and so much has happened since the school year began! 
Our PTA (Parents & Teachers Association) is working hard to improve 
and enrich each child’s experience here at Westfield Elementary. 

Here are just a few of the activities that have happened with the sup-
port of many of you: the Open House, Run With Wolves, DJ Glow 
Party and PTA Fundraiser, Room Mom Tea, Reflections, Take Home 
Reading, Vision Screening, Walk to School Day, Picture Day & Book 
Fair.   

Some of the upcoming events starting up or in full swing now are 
Reflections, Battle of the Books, Box Tops for Education, Spirit Fridays 
(remember to wear your Wolf T-shirt each Friday), Chick-fil-A Spirit 
Day (first Wednesday of each month from 5-8pm).  

Many of you provided items for the teachers’ dinners held during 
Parent Teaching Conferences.  We received wonderful words of ap-
preciation from the teachers for these dinners and for the service 
parents gave to make those two days on teachers just a little bit 
more enjoyable. 

Also thank you parents for supporting your child’s teacher and class 
by giving a classroom donation. These funds are separate from PTA 
and are needed to fund the fieldtrips and activities planned for each 
grade & class.  It makes planning these events so much easier on 
teachers if these donations can be collected by October during Par-
ent Teacher Conferences.  

This year we are hoping to start up the Rad Kids self-defense pro-
gram once again and a school yearbook is in the planning stages too!  

We are all part of an awesome school community.  I enjoy getting to 
know many of you and I enjoy seeing and knowing that many of you 
are helping from home or volunteering in the classroom.   

Denise Merrifield 

PTA President 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!  

They made it possible for every student and faculty 

member to receive a free Westfield T-Shirt! 

 

Blue Lemon 

Dry Creek Pediatric Dentistry 

J&L Automotive 

Vivint Solar 

 

Mountain Crane 

Alpine Pediatrics 

Montessori Canyon Academy 

Utah Broadband 

Cadence Homes 

Carman Lenhof Israelson 

Blender Bottle 

Mike Marrion MD 

 

Turf Doctor 

Huish Materials 

Utah Valley Dermatology 

Mark Jensen MD 

Carlson Staffing 

Public Development Partners 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, 

feel free to reach out to Denise Merrifield at       

denise.merrifield@comcast.net or Manal 

Hall at mhall@joneswaldo.com 

Chick Fil-A Fundraiser has made us close to $300! Thanks 

to everyone who has been participating! 

Don’t forget to turn in your Box Tops 

by Friday, October 30th!  


